
MORNING DROP OFF 

 

Enter the school parking lot from Ballas Road or Dougherty Ferry Road. Continue to drive 

around the back of the building with the flow of the big school drop off lines. Your child 

stays in the car until you get to the main parking lot. There you will stay closest to the 

sidewalk/stage lane for Preschool Drop Off. You will stay inside your car. Ms. Gintz and 

preschool staff will come to let the students out. Once students are on the curb, preschool 

cars will pull up and join the big school lane to exit onto Dougherty Ferry. Please do not 

exit onto Ballas until have 7:50 a.m. 

 
 
 

 


